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To: Maxwell Property Owners 

Date: Tuesday September 17, 2024 
 

 

 

 

Maxwell PUD Board held a special board meeting this morning after hearing the 

communities concerns with the proposed Sewer Rate increase amount.  

 

At this time the Board has decided to postpone the Sewer Rate increase until 

further notice to complete a new rate study and get the community input on rate 

increase amounts. We are working on scheduling two dates for public hearings, 

one in late October and one in November. We ask the community to join us during 

these meetings to discuss the reasoning behind the proposed sewer rate increase. 
 

 

 

 

Please note, the Public Hearing scheduled for tomorrow 

Wednesday September 18, 2024 has been postponed. 


